
Bearcat Committee Meeting Update 12.9.24 

 

Agenda Items discussed by Committee:  

• Uniforms – rotation schedule and Elementary Uniform needs 
• JH Boys Basketball – starts January 2nd, 12 boys potentially – sign up sheets will go out in 

both schools this week. Coaches may still be needed, Mr. Schaff was getting confirmation 
tomorrow (12.10.24)  

• eSports – is underway, 10 students are participating. Due to numbers, Hebron – 6 and Glen 
Ullin – 4 students, it was discussed that one computer be moved to Hebron for this year as 
all students need a computer for their games. Glen Ullin will need to find a staff member to 
chaperone the Glen Ullin students every other week on Thursdays for the students matches 
at 5 pm. Mr. Schaff was going to work on finding someone.  

• Varsity Girls Basketball – what is the future of the program. What are the options for next 
year, we will continue to discuss this in future meetings.  

• JV Boys Basketball Tournament – January 27th and February 1st in Glen Ullin. Booster Club 
fundraiser, more details to follow.  

• Elementary Sports – focus on minimal games 8-10 per season so that more time can be 
spend on practice and fundamentals of the game.  


